
 

 

 

 

October 1, 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 

Each year Deer Valley Unified School District offers the opportunity for students to 

complete testing to determine eligibility for additional accelerated or gifted services.   

This year, Deer Valley is sponsoring universal gifted testing for first grade students 

between November 4th and November 22nd.   

 

First grade students will complete the Naglieri General Abilities Test (NGAT).  The 

NGAT is a state-approved assessment that measures students’ V
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